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We all figured that a fourth Transformers film was inevitable. With Dark Of The Moon grossing
over $1 billion worldwide last summer (the second highest grossing of last year, next to Harry
Potter & The Deathly Hallows Part 2), Paramount Pictures would of course be interested in
continuing the series if they kept making money. And it appears that progress on a fourth film in
the financially successful series. Coming Soon has learned that Paramount Pictures is eyeing a
2014 release date for the next film in the Transformers series, despite Michael Bay not being
confirmed to direct (he's filming his next project, Pain And Gain, in April, and will likely be open
afterwards). It's also unknown if any prior cast members will return (though Tyrese Gibson, who
played 'Robert Epps' in the trilogy, has expressed interest in returning for a possible fourth
installment); lead actor Shia LaBeouf has said in the
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